
Titanic 
 

At the end of our Titanic topic you are going to have the opportunity 

to create a cabin in a shoe box.  This task will 

be completed in school – Wednesday 21st 

June 2023. To make this possible, I kindly ask 

that you bring into class a named shoebox or a 

similar sized box. If you don’t have such a 

thing at home we can provide spares if 

required.  

You might want to collect some items that you can use to decorate 

the interior of your cabin, such as materials/fabrics, wallpaper, dolls 

house furniture, pictures, bits of carpet etc. Remember the resources 

you will need must be appropriate to the class of cabin that you are 

creating. Resources will also be provided 

in class so don’t worry if you do not 

manage to collect any.  

I have included some pictures of 

shoebox cabins that have been made in 

the past to help inspire you.  

Please bring your box and resources in 

before Wednesday 21st June.  

Can you guess which class each cabin pictured represents? 


